
 

 

Hello 3SM,  

My name is Mrs Meredith and I will be your new teacher in Year 3. Mrs Wright and 

Miss Young will also be supporting you with your new learning! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Mrs Meredith                  Mrs Wright                Miss Young 

I have been teaching in Year 4 at Rakegate Primary for the past two years, but now 

I’m moving to Year 3 to work with you! I like reading and music and have been a 

teacher for a long time. I can’t wait for us all to be back in class and start our year 3 

learning. If you have any worries about coming back to school, don’t worry we will 

work through them, one at a time together. 

Our first topic in September will be Rocks, Relics and Rumbles. We will finding out 

about the Earth’s different layers, rocks, soil and volcanic eruptions!  

Some things will be a bit different in year 3. 

You will come into and leave through the Key Stage 2 gate. This is what it looks like: 

 

 

Also, you will go out on the KS2 

playground which looks like this 

 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon. Take care x  


